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Here is my submission for parliament,

Please find attached the reasons why I support the Bill.

The loss of habitats and impacts on iconic threatened critters such as the koala.
Impacts from tree clearing on the Great Barrier Reef from Great Barrier Reef catchments.
Climate change and release of millions of tonnes CO2 from tree clearing.

Thank you for your time

Louise Annett

Sippy Downs
Qld  4556
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